
M.N. Spear Memorial Library ~ 10 Cooleyville Road ~ Shutesbury, MA 01072 ~ 259-1213 – mnspear.org 
Programs ~ November and December 2014 ~ Everyone Welcome! 

Sunday, November 9th 
And every Sunday in 
November. 16th, 23rd, 
and 30th. 
12:30 – 2 pm 
Town Hall 

Lego Club!  
Every Sunday in November! 
For children ages five and up. Children under seven must be accompanied by an adult. 
Local Lego fan, Jean Daley brings thousands of Legos for two hours of Lego building 
fun! Sponsored by the Friends of the Spear Memorial Library.  

Sunday, November 9th 
3 pm  
Shutesbury Athletic 
Club 

Friends of the Library Annual Meeting and Tea! 
Join us for our annual meeting. Free refreshments. 

Wednesday, November 
12th 
1:30 – 2:30 pm 
Town Hall 

Steamrollin’ at Your Library  
The Hitchcock Center presents Sensing Our World -  We will explore the outdoors, 
using our bodies as tools of discovery.  We will use simple tools to extend our senses as 
we discover what is happening in nature in November.   
For children ages three to six and a caregiver. This program is Federally funded with 
LSTA funds through the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners. 

Tuesday, November 
18th and 25th, December 
2nd, 9th and 16th 
7 – 8:30 pm 
Shutesbury Elementary 
School  

Shutesbury Wassailers 
Learn wassailing songs and other seasonal songs with simple harmony parts. Sing them 
around Shutesbury on December 21st. 
Everyone who likes to sing (ages eight and up) is welcome to participate. 
Led by Katie Tolles. 

Thursday, November 
20th 
6 pm 
Town Hall  

Family Literacy & Picture Book Month Celebration! 
Local authors Paul Jacobs, Jennifer Swender, Burleigh Muten and Jennifer Rosner will 
read from their books. Pizza and cake will be served! Please register, 259-1213 

Tuesday, December 2nd 
7:30 – 9 pm 
At the Library 

Ukulele Jam with Julie Stepanek. 
Join us for a monthly ukulele jam. All experience levels welcome. 
Other instruments welcome too. 
Thank you to the Shutesbury Cultural Council for supporting the ukulele jams for 2014! 

Saturday, December 6th 
6:00 pm show time 
(This is earlier than 
usual) 
Town Hall 

Monthly Movie Night  - Double Feature!  
Dr. Seuss’ How the Grinch Stole Christmas and A Christmas Story 
Suggested donation $1 per person. Soft drinks, popcorn & goodies $1 each.   
Brought to you by the Friends of the MN Spear Memorial Library 

Tuesday, December 10th 
1:30 – 2:30 pm 
Town Hall 

Steamrollin’ at Your Library – Wonderful Water! 
The Hitchcock Center presents a Science Exploration Program for children age’s three 
to six and a caregiver. This program is Federally funded with LSTA funds through the 
Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners. 

Friday, December 12th 
6 – 8 pm 
Shutesbury Athletic 
Club 

Warm Soups and Stews – A benefit dinner for the Friends of the Library 
Donations of homemade soups, stews, breads and desserts needed. 
Please call the library, 259-1213 to volunteer. 

Sunday, December 21st 
Time and location, TBA 

Shutesbury Wassailers sing seasonal songs around Shutesbury. 

Not school sponsored 


